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GULF STATES UTELITIES COMPANY

RIVER St NO ST AtlON PO$f OFFICE SOE 223 $f f R ANCISVILL E. LOUISiAN A 70716

| AREA CODE 604 635 6094 34e Sett

January 22, 1986
RBG- 23019
File Nos. G9.5, G15.4.1

Mr. Robert D. Martin, Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission r

i Region IV hM gs|fS'l
'

| 611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000

h '|-
,

Arlington, TX 76011l

| . M 2 71988 ;
<

Dear Mr. Martin h
'

JLp| '-

L'~River Bend Station - Unit 1
Refer to: Region IV ~ ~ ~ ~

| Docket No. 50-458/ Report 85-67
l

This letter responds to the Notice of Violation contained in NRC
! I&E Inspection Report No. 50-458/85-67. The inspection was
i performed by Messra. R.A. Caldwell and A. B. Earnest during the
| period September 23, 1985 of activities authorized by NRC
| Operating License NPF-40 for River Bend Station Unit No. 1.

Gulf States Utilities Company's (GSU) response to the Notice of
Violations 458/8567-01, 02 and 03, " Safeguards," as noted in our
Sacurity Program in provided in the enclosed attachment.

| In accordance with River Bond Project Procedures (RBPP 7.9),
enclosed information has been determined not to be Safeguardo
Information. This completes GSU's response to the Notice of
Violation.

Sincerely,

| W. J. Cahill, Jr.
| Senior Vice President
| River Bond Nuclear Group
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